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April 10, 2018 

 

Ms. Marnique Heath 

Chair 

Historical Preservation Review Board 

1100 4th Street, SW, Suite 650 East  

Washington, DC 20024 

 

Re: 923-927 5th St., NW 

  

Dear Chairwoman Heath, 

 

 Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a public meeting on Tuesday, 

April 3, 2018 at the Watha T. Daniel/Shaw Library, 1630 7th Street, NW, to consider the 

concept design for the construction at the above referenced location. 

 

 At the Commission’s meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of 

seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted 

(6 in favor, 0 opposed, and 0 abstention) to support the general concept of the planned 

hotel construction at 923-927 5th St., NW. 

 

 The Commission understands that HPRB has already voted to approve the 

massing and general concept of the project, however, the applicant requested that ANC 

6E take official action to support the general concept as well.  The Commission endorses 

the approval of the HPRB, and appreciates its consideration of the matter.    

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

     

   
   

  Alexander T. Marriott 

  Chair 

  ANC 6E 


